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HB 4081 
Relating to emergency medical services 

 

To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  Human Services Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Valderrama 

 

HB 4081 modernizes Oregon’s emergency medical services system by establishing a 

program and advisory board, supported by the advice and technical expertise of advisory 

committees, to support regional advisory boards responsible for the development and 

oversight of regional EMS plans. It also directs the new EMS program to establish and 

maintain an EMS data system.  

 

The fiscal impact of the measure is indeterminate. The board and committees will 

determine the extent of support required by the Oregon Health Authority’s staff and 

assess the need for additional contracts to support their work.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 4081 be reported out do pass. 

 

 

 

 

  


